
   

 
 
 
 

May 30, 2006 
 
 
 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District No. 1 has made the following change in its School 

Board Standing Committee Meeting schedule for June 2006: 

 
• Canceled its Tuesday, June 13, 2006, Audit/Budget/Finance and 

Personnel/Policy School Board Standing Committee meetings.  The 
Curriculum/Program and Planning/Facilities/Equipment Standing 
Committees will convene at 6:00 p.m. on June 13th. 

 
 
 
       R. Scott Pierce, Ed.D. 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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